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Monday, April 12, 2021 

Greetings: 

Beginning Tuesday, April 13, Tuba City High School will no longer be offering in-person learning at school until 
further notice. 

We will continue to provide distance learning to all our students.   

Please read front and back for updates to distance learning: 

Distance Learning 

 

• Zoom live lectures will be scheduled for distance learning 
 

• Bell schedule will be as follows: 
 

1st hour       7:45 -9:15am 
2nd hour      9:19 – 10:49am 
Lunch         10:49 - 11:33am 
3rd hour     11:37am- 1:07pm 
4th hour      1:11am-2:41pm 

 

• Please continue attendance check-in via zoom, email, Schoology, remind with your child’s teacher 
(according to class and bell schedule) or call the office at 928.283.1050 or 928.283.1039 

 

• Grab & Go will still be available at the school sites. 7:30-11:30am outside TCHS Cafeteria 
 

• Instructional packets will continue to be mailed home every week 
 

• The hours of distance learning instruction: 7:45 am - 2:41 pm 
 

 

If you have any questions about the services being provided, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

rmccabe@tcusd.org or 928.283.1052 

Take care: 

 

Raye Lynn McCabe 

Principal  


